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The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
 

1st November 2023 

 

Dear Families 

 

Late opening of school tomorrow Thursday 2nd November 2023 

 

We have made the decision to open late, at 10am tomorrow Thursday 2nd 

November.  We have made this difficult decision due to forecasted very strong winds 

associated with Storm Ciaran.  Several of our small number of staff would be travelling 

at a time when there are forecast to be potentially very strong wind gusts.  We are 

worried about the potential for electricity lines or trees coming down and debris on 

the roads.    

Obviously the weather may be better or worse than expected – please monitor the 

school website,your email and text messages for updates.   

 

Best regards 

The St Levan School team 


